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Hello Trinity! 
 

We are about to embark on a new adventure!  This Advent season we will be launching an  
on-line study option so that we can learn together even when our schedules donõt coincide.  This 
on-line study will allow students to engage with videos and each other as their schedules allow.  
We will gather at our private Facebook group which is called The Trinity + University Academy.  
You can find the group by going to our Web Siteõs home page. On the lower left you will see a 
button called Advent Online Study.  Click on that button, and you will be taken to the group 
page.  Click on the button that asks the administrator to allow you access, and you will become a 
member of our group. 
 

Once you have become a member of the Online Academy, you will see a post with instructions 
for setting up your Amplify Media account.  Amplify Media is our study content provider.  This is 
where you will go to watch the videos.  Each week of advent we will post the specific video that 
we are watching together, and then I will ask you to comment upon a question or two each day.  
We will interact with each other as we comment on the daily questions.   
 

As we use the technology, we will learn 
new ways to enhance the experience.  We 
will be offering classes on a continuous 
basis in 2023 and look forward to your 
feedback on the experience.  Please feel 
free to email me with your comments on 
how we can improve the Academy. 
 

But what about those people who would 
prefer to get together in person and 
study as a group?  We have an option for 
you as well!  Please check out Pastor 
Chelseaõs article in this newsletter for the 
name of our Advent study, 
details about the study, 
and the dates and times 
we will be meeting in  
person.  
 

I look forward to going on 
the Advent adventure  
with you! 
 

Pastor Eric Y²¦ /Ƙƛƭƛ CŜŜŘτbƻǾΦ сǘƘ 



 

#ÈÅÌÓÅÁ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÏǣÃÅ ÏÎȡ 
 

-ÏÎÄÁÙÓȟ 
4ÕÅÓÄÁÙÓ Ǫ 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙÓ 

 

Parade of Lights; Conʞrmation Sunday & Reception 
 

Parade of Lights Nov. 19 @ 6pm: Trinity and University UMCs are 
partnering for an entry in the Salina Parade of Lights on November 
19th. We will have a decorated Ranger (ATV) and our volunteers will 
walk alongside it handing out candy and postcards about our 
churchõs Christmas events. We will meet at 5:30pmñplace TBD. We 
are looking for volunteers to join us! If youõre interested, please reach 
out to Kylee Gragg at: kyleecof@gmail.com. 
 
 Confirmation Graduation @ 10am: Join us at our combined church 
service at Samõs Chapel on the KWU Campus as we celebrate our con-
firmands from both University & Trinity UMC. A reception to honor 
our confirmands will take place  following the church service, across 
the street in the Little Sanctuary at University UMC. We 
have 16 confirmands to celebrate! 
  
Confirmation service project, Wednesday, Nov. 16: The confirma-
tion class service project this year was to load and deliver all the  
donated  Thanksgiving Food Bags to the Salina Food Bank. We also 
got a tour of the Food Bank and learned about the good work they 
do feeding families in our community! Thanks for the heavy lifting, 
confirmands and volunteers! 
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